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Cellular equipment installation will temporarily close a section of W Superior Street

The City of Duluth will temporarily close a section of W Superior Street between 1st and 2nd
Avenues W from 9:00 AM until approximately 4:00 PM on Thursday, September 8 in order to
allow a private contractor to install cellular equipment on the roof of the building at 130 W
Superior Street. The entire street and sidewalk on the lower side will be closed. A detour route
will be posted. The sidewalk on the upper side will remain open to pedestrian traffic.

The City thanks the public for their patience and cooperation.  
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